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Missing and Endangered Elderly Male 

 
 

New Braunfels, Texas — On today’s date, Feb. 9th, 2016, at approximately 10:45am, a 73-year old Canadian 
man visiting New Braunfels was last seen leaving a business in the 300 block of Landa Street and he has not 
been seen since.  Although a Winter Texan in New Braunfels, he is not very familiar with the area and may 
have become lost.  Phillip Grant Riddell of Manitoba, Canada, has been diagnosed with dementia and 
several other medical conditions and he is currently without his medication.   
 
Riddell is described as 5-foot 10-inches tall, weighing approximately 185-pounds with a stocky build.  He 
has blue eyes, gray hair, and moles on his chin and next to his left nostril.  He was last seen wearing a red 
windbreaker and blue jeans and he was last seen driving a white 2015 Chrysler Town and Country minivan 
with Manitoba license plates, specifically Winnipeg Jets license plates reading J26117. 
 
Anyone with information on Riddell’s whereabouts is asked to call New Braunfels Police at 830-221-4100. 
 
 
 
NOTE:  NBPD is currently seeking authorization from the state to issue a Silver Alert in this case. An 
update will be provided once that authorization has been given. 
 
 
  {Photo attached: Example of Winnipeg Jets License plate (not actual license plate)}  
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